
 

Déjà vu back  
Thursday July 29th 

11 AM Departure from Orchard Creek 

Mike Schultz and Charla Kopay are announcing a day ride for a 

is a relatively short drive. It will only take an hour to get to the 
restaurant. 

We will drive a circular back roads route, Hwy 65 north to Riosa Road, 
then east on Wise and Mt. Vernon to Auburn. After lunch, we will dive into 
the canyon on Old Foresthill Road, pass over the North Fork of the 
American River, and back through Auburn and Hwy 193 home. We will 
finish the trip at Baskin Robbins in Lincoln for ice cream. 

Sign Up by Email 

(See LHSCG Roster for Mike  



 

No money is required in advance. We will order lunch from the regular 
menu. We will continue our ride after lunch all the way back home, and if 
you want, please join us for ice cream. 

 



 










